

January 17, 2017

To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Stephen Wimpenny, Chair

Committee on Educational Policy

Re: Proposed Revisions to APM 278 and APM 210-6

The Committee on Educational Policy reviewed the proposed revisions to APM 278 and APM 210-6 at their January 13, 2017 meeting and opted not to comment further on the proposal, as the proposed changes do not affect the Committee's purview of undergraduate education. The Committee felt that it would be more appropriate for other Senate Committees such as the Committee on Academic Personnel and Graduate Council to review the proposed changes.